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CONGRATULATIONS  

TO HARRY AND MEGHAN 
 

The children enjoyed ‘high tea’  

for their lunch on  

Thursday in celebration of Prince Harry’s  

wedding to Meghan Markle.  

 

All the children eating a school dinner were 

given crowns and enjoyed sandwiches, sausage rolls and strawberry ice cream.  
 

 

YEAR 2 SATs  
 

Our Year 2 children, over the last two weeks 
have been completing their Year 2 Sat  

assessments. 
They have worked extremely hard and we are so 

very proud of all their hard work.  
 

Well done Year 2,  
we are very proud of you.  

 
 

Their teachers and teaching assistants have  
supported them so that the completion of 

these assessments has been as relaxed as  
possible. Many children will not have been 
aware that they were doing anything very  

different to their usual daily routine.  
 
 

 

Next week, is our food bank collection 
week to support local families.  
 
Items needed are;  
 
Tinned fruit 
Tea bags 
Dried pasta 
UHT milk 
Cereal 
 
They have plenty of;  
 
Beans 
Sugar 
 
Thank you, in advance, for your  
generosity and support.  



School Attendance Matters 
 

This week’s  
Attendance 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our target for attendance is 96%. 
Attendance Award in Reception goes to  

Class 9&12 
Attendance Award in Year  1 goes to Class 5 
Attendance Award in Year 2  goes to Class 2 

Class 
1 

Class 7 96.7% 95.7% 

Class 
2 

Class 8 95.7% 100% 

Class 
3 

Class 9 96.7% 98.7% 

Class 
4 

Class 10 92.7% 97.3% 

Class 
5 

Class 11 89.3% 100% 

Class 
6 

Class 12 96.7% 89% 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Week of 21 May 

Walk to school all week 

Wednesday 23rd  

Walking school bus meet at usual points 

 

Wednesday 23rd May 

Nursery 2pm Come and Read at 2.30p.m. 

school canteen 

 

Friday 25th May 

Whit Holidays begin 

 

Monday 11th June 

Children return to school  

 

Tuesday 19th June 

Y2 photographs 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

St Margaret Mary’s Church Sunday Mass Times 
 

 
10.00 Family Mass with Children’s Liturgy  

11.30 Parish Mass– all welcome 

5.00 Parish Mass– all welcome 

MATHS PROBLEM 

OF THE WEEK 

My coat has three     

different buttons. 

Sometimes, I do them up starting with the top 

button.  Sometimes, I start somewhere else.  

How many ways can you find to do up my coat? 

How will you remember them? Do you think 

there are any more?  How do you know? 

 

 

Well done and thank you to the parents 
and children of the  gardening club. The 
school gardens are being transformed into 
beautiful oasises.  
 
Thank you to 
Mrs  
Henderson for  
organising and 
leading this 
club. 
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